
 

 

 

 

 

September/ October 2018  
 
Dear Prayer Partners and Supporters, 

While deputation has its challenges, we find ourselves becoming ever more thankful 
for this wonderful opportunity! So many kind brothers and sisters in Christ have opened their 
homes, shared meals, and loved on our family. It has been such a refreshing time of life. 
What an incredible blessing to look back and know the faces of the ones who are praying 
for our family and sharing in our burden for Bolivia!   
 Since our last letter, we have been privileged to share our heart for Bolivia with 18 
different churches. God is continuing to provide new supporters, and we are currently at 45% 
committed support! Our prayer is that we will surpass 50% by the end of the year, and we 
trust that God will continue to supply.  
 We received an exciting update from Bolivia last week! The Murray family, who are 
planting a church in Northern Santa Cruz, held the first service for their new church plant on 
October 21. The Lord greatly blessed and there were over 200 people in attendance. After 
the services, five people trusted Christ as their Savior! We are thrilled to hear about all God is 
doing in Bolivia, and it makes our hearts long to be where God has called us.  
 As we near the end of 2018, we look back in amazement at the goodness of God! Our 
schedule is quite busy throughout the next few weeks, and we are beginning to anticipate 
the second half of deputation. Please continue to pray that the Lord will allow us to fill our 
meeting schedule for 2019. Right now, we are excited to be about 60% booked. It is hard to 
believe that we are nearly at the halfway mark, and we know that God will continue to see 
us through to the end.   
 
Answered Prayers     Prayer Requests 
Safe Travels                                                      Continued safety and health 
Good health                                                  The new church plant in Santa Cruz  
New supporters                                                New meetings and supporters       
  
 
Your servants for Christs’ sake, 
The McKinney Family 
Missionaries to Bolivia 


